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[Short] On behalf of the [NAME] Association of REALTORS®, I'm excited to 
share On Common Ground magazine with you. Published twice yearly by the 
National Association of REALTORS®, it focuses on Smart Growth topics to 
enhance communities, foster partnerships, and offer insights into innovative 
approaches nationwide. As a public official and community leader, we believe 
you'll find value in these resources. We look forward to future collaborations 
and welcome any real estate inquiries you may have. 

 

[Long] Dear Public Official:  

On behalf of the [NAME] Association of REALTORS®. I am pleased to send you 
this copy of On Common Ground magazine. This magazine is published twice 
yearly by the National Association of REALTORS® to provide information on 
how to improve our communities, plan for growth and encourage the 
ongoing partnership between REALTORS®, local leaders and [STATE/TOWN] 
citizens.   

Each issue of On Common Ground focuses on a Smart Growth topic and 
describes a wide range of approaches being used across the country to build 
better communities, protect the environment, and provide a range of housing 
choices. Topics covered include the latest ideas in land use planning, 
transportation, economic development, and affordable housing.   

We hope you find value in this publication in your role as a public official and 
community leader, and we look forward to working with you in the future. 
Please do not hesitate to contact the [NAME] Association of REALTORS 
regarding any real estate industry matter.   

 

Sincerely,  

[NAME] 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


